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Ombudsman’s representative attended the training on child rights
“Reliable Future” Youth Organization held two-day training on “Organization of Social, Psychological Service and Legal Aid to the Children Subjected to Violence” with support of Azerbaijan NGO Alliance for Children’s Rights. The purpose of the training was to prevent the cases of violence and neglect, as well as ensure the identification of such cases in time.
Training was attended by the representatives of governmental authorities, NGOs and experts dealing with children’s rights.
Specialized Advisor of Ombudsman on Child Rights also participated at this training.

At the training information was provided about the violence against children, reasons and motives for that, identification of children subjected to violence, legal guarantees for protecting children from violence, psycho-social work, national and international legislation in this respect. 
During discussions and workshops N.Shabiyeva gave information about the activities of the Commissioner on children’s rights, especially the activity regarding protection and promotion of violence against children. She noted about the month-long campaign conducted by Ombudsman Office within the framework of CoE Campaign to Stop Sexual Violence against Children and about participation of children in round table held at the Parliament on violence against children. Moreover, she mentioned Ombudsman’s hotline number 916 on child rights, Hierarchic Education Project on Child Rights and European Network of Young Advisors (ENYA) project realized by the initiative of Ombudsman. 
At the end of the training the participants were presented certificates. 
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